
From: Lucy Manning lmanning036@gmail.com
Subject: Mapua Community Toy Library

Date: 18 September 2024 at 5:00 PM
To: OurMapua email info@ourmapua.org

Dear MDCA

Please could you put the following post (below) on your Facebook page for us, the Mapua Community Toy Library? We are
reaching out to the wider Mapua Community for volunteers on our committee and we're starting with the Treasurer role as it's the
most urgent.

We would really appreciate your help in doing this as we're running out of options for advertising for Committee members.

Thanks so much
Lucy


